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7th May 2021 

 

A Great Big Welcome Back.  

 

Term 2 finish time 

We will be finishing at 2.30pm from the 

first day back in Term 2 until the end of 

Term 3. 

  

Assembly 

We will have our first assembly on the 

Thursday 13th May at 2.00pm. Everyone 

welcome. 

 

School Pool 

If you are a key holder please return your 

key as soon as possible in order to get 

your refund. 

  

Duffy Theatre 

The show is coming on the 17th May at 

1.30pm to the school. Called “Duffy in a 

Bubble”. 

 

Whareorino School 

Whareorino School is remaining OPEN. 

This Term they will join us for learning 

activities on school days.  

 

Tabloids 

This is now some time in term 2.  

 

Thank You 

A huge thank you to Jeff Oliver and 

Maryanne Gallagher for the new deep 

freeze that they kindly donated to the 

school.  

Thanks also to Neil Burgess for the work 

he has done on the roadside hedge 

trimming and chipping.  

Steve Day from Pace Engineering has 

worked with Trevor Walshaw, and  

donated time and material to make 

drying racks for the lunch trays. 

Thanks also to the parents and 

community members who continue to 

support our kura in lots of ways. 

Together we can do it!! 

  

Parent Check ins 

If you would like to check in with your 

child/rens teacher please ring the office 

or book on skool loop. We will be holding 

10 minutes slots per child in Term 2 

Week 2 on the 12th May from 2.30pm.  

 

 

 

Friday Fun Day  

On Fridays we have a pre-school get 

together with the junior class. If you 

would like to come along this is it is from 

9am to 10.30am. 

 

Pataka 

The pataka is getting stocked up by 

people in the community and is now 

serviced by Waitara food bank weekly. If 

anyone needs food parcels please 

messenger Jody 0212549378.  Thanks 

Jody for your amazing support of this.

 
 

Stationery 

Reminders have now gone out. Internet 

banking or cash at the office is 

appreciated. 

Mokau School Board of Trustees 

15-3945-0267816-00 and please use 

you surname as the preference. 

 

Police vetting 

We ask that all parents who accompany 

us and provide transport on any trips to 

please fill them in and return them to the 

office as soon as possible.  
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Matariki Cluster Celebrations 

This is on the 18th June. We will need 

parent helpers to help with this day. More 

on this closer to the time 

 

 

We would like to 

thank Onetai 

Station for kindly 
sponsoring the 

Duffy books in 

Homes  

 
 

 

 

Girls’& Boys Brigade notice 

Now that School is finishing at 2.30pm 

the brigades will start at 2.30pm and 

finish for pick up at 4pm. Make sure you 

provide car seats if children require them. 

 

 

Library Tuesdays 

Tuesday is Library day at school. Please 

make sure that your children bring back 

their books on Tuesdays. 

 

School Lunches 

We are really pleased with the lunches we 

get from our wonderful cooks Sally and 

Maryanne. 

Next week the menu looks like this. 

Monday - Mac and cheese 

Tuesday – Wraps 

Wednesday – Nachos 

Thursday – Chicken Stirfry 

Friday – Pizza 

All meals have fruit and vegetables 

served as well. 

All meals are made from scratch at school 

and meet the healthy eating guidelines. 

We are so lucky! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Note 

May  

12th  Parent check ins 

17th  Duffy Theatre 1.30pm 

19th  BoT Meeting 6.30pm 

 

June 

18th  Matariki Fest             
 

 

 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 


